
Welcome to the 2024-25 

school year!!

Favorite Things

I’m  Mrs. Wolf

Color: Green

Place: Vermont

Treat: Ice Cream

Drink: Coffee

You will be given a parent information pack to fill out and return the first 

week of school.  We will be using the Remind App this year as one form of 

quick message  communication and class wide communication.  You will 

receive the sign up instructions the first week of school.  

I am so excited to introduce myself as 
your child’s teacher!  This is my first 
year joining Three Village CSD here at 
Setauket Elementary School. I 
previously taught special education 
(Pre-K through 6th grade) for 14 
years, in Brooklyn, with the 
Department of Education. 
I am a mom to two girls, 6 & 4 years 
old.  We enjoy doing lots of 
gardening, crafts and dancing 
together! 
I am looking forward to a productive, 
fun year with your child, getting to 
know them and you better as our 
year progresses! 

Contact information:
Phone: (631)730-4600
Email: Coming Soon!


